
  

   

 

Harbor Club Closed Today and Tomorrow 

February 12, 2019 

 

Due to construction complications, the Harbor Club will be closed the remainder of today and all-

day Wednesday, February 13th.  We will re-open on Thursday, February 14th at 11:30am.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience along with the short notice.  Additionally, Taco Tuesday will 

be rescheduled for March 5, 2019. 

     

Thank you for your understanding.  

    

Your FLCC Board.  

yourboard@fawnlakecc.com 
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